Mannum solar farm fire - 9 January 2024

10 firefighters responded to a triple zero call at 9:45am about an inverter in a shipping container

bursting into flames at a solar farm on Piggery Road.

CFS crews managed to keep the fire contained to the shipping container and stop it spreading to nearby

solar panels.

A contractor on site has been taken to hospital for treatment and SAPOL investigators have attended the

site to conduct a workplace safety report.

The damage bill is estimated at $250,000.



RS
Government
=~ of South Australia

2024-01-09 Alexandra Neailey

9 fletchtas@proton.me




ST
x\,ﬁ“ <
Government
=~d. of South Australia

In the spirit of reconciliation the CFS acknowledges the Traditional Custodians of country throughout
Australia and their connection to land, sea and community. We pay our respect to their elders past and
present and extend that respect all Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander peoples today.
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